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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

As part of planned works, we are installing an accessible ramp to Room 11 in Building I at 
Gymea Bay Public School. This work involves the use of heavy machinery. 

Work started on Monday 27 May and is expected to be completed in August 2024. 

Working hours are from 7 am to 6 pm Mondays to Fridays and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No 
work will be done on Sundays.  

All work involving heavy machinery is being done outside of operating hours for the school 
and outside of school hours care (OOSHC) hours to minimise disruption on teaching, learning 
and OOSHC. 

The area from Building I east entrance to Room 11 will be fenced off while work continues. 

Room 11 remains in use while work continues. 

Access to the school  

Pedestrian entry and exit to the school grounds remains available through the usual gates and 
access points. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.    

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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